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New uniform supplier 
Bakers and Son School wear 

 
 

 
 

As of Monday 8th November, we will be using a new uniform supplier who are based locally to school. Over many 
years parents have expressed their opinion on how they would like to physically be able to attend a uniform shop. 
This will mean your children can try on the uniform before purchasing it and you will have the option to collect 
orders instead of paying a delivery charge. 
 
We have been in touch with Bakers and Sons who are based in Wellington and have agreed for them to start selling 
our school uniform. Parents will be able to attend the shop and purchase uniform as well as still having the option 
to purchase online if you wish. 
 
Home delivery is available for an additional charge of £3.95. This usually takes 1-2 days from the time of ordering. 
There will also be an option for parents to have uniform delivered to school free of charge. A voucher code will be 
needed at checkout for this. Voucher code is ‘stgeorges’.  
Items ordered online can be posted back to the shop address or exchanged instore if needed. 
 
The shop is open Monday to Saturday 9am to 5pm. During the month of August, Bakers and Sons are open from 
8am to 6pm.  
 
Baker and Son Schoolwear 
29 New Street 
Wellington 
Telford 
TF1 1LU 
 
www.bakerandsonschoolwear.co.uk – Website link for parents to order uniform.  
 
Please note: We do not insist that your child has a jumper with our school logo on. Plain green jumpers can be 
purchased from local supermarkets and high street stores.  
 
Please can we ask parents from Monday 8th November to not order from Crested Schoolwear. 

http://www.bakerandsonschoolwear.co.uk/


                                     

  

 


